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NHS Teacher Receives Teacher
Of The Year Award

Tenth grade biology teacher Frank LaBanca was
named Teacher of the Year by the Teachers’ Insur-
ance Plan Group. Mr LaBanca received a cash
award of $1,000 and his school will receive a $500
grant. Mr LaBanca was chosen as the recipient of
the award from more than 300 nominations from ten
different states. He was presented with the award at
a surprise ceremony on Monday, June 6, at the
school faculty meeting. Teacher Agent Manager
Stephen Zerio presented Mr LaBanca with the cash
award and a plaque honoring him. From left:
Stephen Zerio, Frank LaBanca, and NHS Interim
Principal Patricia Llodra. —Bee Photo, Coney




